
ITEM 7  - Action
October 21, 2009

 Review of Comments Received and Acceptance of
Recommended Responses for Inclusion in the Air Quality

Conformity Assessment  for An Amendment to the 2009 CLRP
and FY 2010-2015 TIP to Include the Purple Line Light Rail

Project and the Transportation Components Associated with the
"Return to L'Enfant" Development Over I-395

Staff
Recommendation: Accept recommended responses to

comments received for inclusion in the air
quality conformity assessment for an
amendment to the 2009 CLRP to include
the Purple Line and the key transportation
components of the "Return to L'Enfant"
development over I-395, and the
amendment to the 2009 CLRP and the FY
2010-2015 TIP. 

Issues: None

Background: These draft documents and web-based
information were released for public
comment on September 10, and the public
comment period for these documents ended
on October 11. Public comments are posted
as received on the TPB web site. 



National Capital Region Transportation Planning Board
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M E M O R A N D U M

October 15, 2009

TO: Transportation Planning Board

FROM: Ronald F. Kirby
Director of Transportation Planning

SUBJECT: Review of Comments Received on the Amendment to the 2009
CLRP and FY 2010-2015 TIP to Include the Purple Line Light Rail
Project and the Transportation Components Associated with the
"Return to L'Enfant" Development Over I-395      

Background

At the September 17, 2009 meeting, the Board was briefed on the draft Air
Quality Conformity Assessment for an amendment to the 2009 CLRP and FY
2010-2015 TIP to Include the Purple Line Light Rail Project and the
Transportation Components Associated with the "Return to L'Enfant"
Development Over I-395.  At the September 10, 2009 CAC meeting the draft
conformity assessment, and amendment to the 2009 CLRP and FY 2010-2015
TIP, and associated web-based information on the amendment were released for
a 30-day public comment period which closed on October 11, 2009

Public comments submitted by individuals, organizations, and businesses were
posted as they were received on the TPB web site at 
http://www.mwcog.org/transportation/public/comments.asp.  

Comments and Response

Four comments expressing support for the Purple Line project were received
through October 11.   Copies of these comments are attached.   

Since all of the comments received are in supportive of the Purple Line project
and no issues or questions regarding the proposed actions by the Board have
been received, no response to the comments is required.






















